
	

Spring Starlight Series 	
April 19 - May 17 	

The Corinthian Sailing Association and Southern Yacht Club invite you and your crew to participate in the  
Spring Starlight Wednesday night race series starting April 19th at 7:00 pm.  

This Series includes 5 Wednesday night races on the South Shore of Lake Pontchartrain. 
	

This race series is designed to encourage new boats and new skippers to participate.  
The race course will use fixed marks. All boats sail in non-spinnaker classes.   

Skippers who usually sail in spinnaker classes are encouraged to use this series as an opportunity to  
recruit new crew members or rotate existing crew members to different positions.  

	
Membership in a Yacht Club is not required. All boats are welcome. Following the race, join us in the  

Southern Yacht Club upper floor bar area for grilled burgers, race results, nightly trophies, and series trophies. 
	

Register only once for the entire 5 race Series. Re-Registration for each race is not necessary. 	
 	

Last year over 70 boats registered for this regatta! This year we expect more than 75 boats to register and come out. 	
 	

More Info, Registration, and Race Results here: http://www.regattanetwork.com/event/14602				

		

 	
 	

 	


